
 

Construction Update 

Interested in following along with Village construction projects, as well as regional 

road construction projects? The Village of Gurnee provides an update of local 

projects on a periodic basis. You can also check out the Road Construction 

Updates webpage.  

 

 

Almond Road and Dada Drive Opening Scheduled for 

Wednesday, August 22nd 

 

Project Description 

The Almond Road and Dada Drive intersection is currently scheduled for opening 

on Wednesday, August 22nd, weather permitting.  

 

The mini-roundabout center island perimeter was poured on Wednesday, August 

8th and light poles have been re-installed at the intersection. The colored stamped 

concrete for the central island and splitter medians is scheduled to be poured 

Saturday, August 11th.  

 

Beginning the week of August 13th, contractors will begin base shaping and 

grading. Paving will take place later in the week, with landscaping restoration to 

follow. 

 

The final step before re-opening the intersection to traffic will be the pavement 

striping and traffic signage. Once completed, the detour will be removed and the 

intersection will be re-opened for regular traffic. 

 

Residents can learn more about the project at www.gurnee.il.us/almond_dada. 
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